
Did you know that you can change your RSVP setting to receive links 

to documents instead of the actual documents?  We have had some training on 

RSVP recently with large documents.  If you would prefer to receive links rather than the attachments, 

you can make the change in four simple steps! 

 

  Go to the RSVP Calendar!  The quick link is calendar.mnccc.org. 

 

  Login to your account … upper right corner. 

   

Select “Click Here to change your Contact Information”. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Select the option to receive links rather than attachments & OK!  

 


